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November 10, 2018 
 
 
Dear Tom Kalisz/Knights of Columbus, 
 
Thank for your longstanding and continued support of the 2018 Golf for Vocations 
Tournament sponsored by the Serra Club of the East Valley.   
 
Because of your generosity, the Serra Club was able to give Fr. Paul Sullivan, the 
Director of Vocations for the Diocese of Phoenix, a check for $48,395.  This money 
directly supports the 23 Seminarians in the Diocese of Phoenix. 
 
We are truly blessed to have so many young men from Phoenix answering Gods call! 
 
Save the Date!  The Serra Club of the East Valley’s 2019 Golf for Vocations 
Tournament is April 4th and will again be held at the Legacy Golf Club in Phoenix.  
We look forward to your continued support and hope to see you in April. 
 
 
With Gratitude,  
 
The Golf Committee of the Serra Club of the East Valley 
 
 
 
 

                                                


